
 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

The 12-15 COVID imms team are visiting the School for a 

Catch-up session on the following date: Tuesday 5th April 

The session will be for any students who are due their 1st, 

2nd or 3rd COVID vaccination. The students who are able 

to have the vaccine at the session are; 

• Aged 12-15 

• Were absent from school on our previous sessions and missed their 1st vaccine 

• Have not tested positive for COVID 12 weeks prior to session.  

• Have received their 1st vaccine 12 weeks prior to the session. 

• Are clinically vulnerable and have been contacted to say they are now due a 3rd dose booster  

• Have turned 16 since we last visited school 

If you consented for your child to have their first, second or booster vaccine but they were either 

absent or not eligible at the first visit to the school by the team, we will have your child’s consent 

form.  

If you wish to change this consent or withdraw, please contact 12-15covidimms@mpft.nhs.uk stating 

you wish to change / withdraw consent. 

If your child has not received any Covid vaccine and you would like them to, there are consent forms 

at the school reception or you can request on via e-mail at 12-15covidimms@mpft.nhs.uk 

The team will have scheduled a collection date with the school, however if the school receive 

consent forms after this date, we will ask them to be handed to the team on the day for these to be 

processed to enable the children to be vaccinated.  

Any queries please do not hesitate to contact the team at: 12-15covidimms@mpft.nhs.uk  

 

Kind regards  

Children & Young People  

Covid Vaccination Programme 

Midlands Partnership NHS Foundation Trust 

12-15covidimms@mpft.nhs.uk 

 

mailto:12-15covidimms@mpft.nhs.uk
mailto:12-15covidimms@mpft.nhs.uk
mailto:12-15covidimms@mpft.nhs.uk
mailto:12-15covidimms@mpft.nhs.uk

